
artha's vineyard insurance agency, inc. 

October 24, 2014 

Mr. Tim Carroll 
Town of Chilmark 
PO Box 119 
Chilmark, MA 02535 

Dear Tim: 

On behalf of the entire team, we would like to thank you for your continued trust in 
Martha's Vineyard Insurance. Since our inception in 1885, our focus has been on our two 
most important assets - our customers and our employees. Rest assured, we do not take 
lightly the confidence and trust that you, and your organization has placed in and our team 
of insurance professionals. 

We hope your experience with Martha's Vineyard Insurance meets and/or exceeds your 
expectations. Of course, should you need my assistance, don't hesitate to contact me at 
wbrown@mvinsurance.com or extension 1800. 

Again, thank you for your continued confidence and trust. 

Sincerely, 

BiilBrown 
President 

409 State Road 
Vineyard Haven 

Laura Huney 
Account Manager 

"Right here where you need us." 

97 Circuit Avenue 
Oak Bluffs 

OCT 2 9 2014 

63 Winter Street 
Edgartown 
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